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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2009 7:58 AM
To: 'Tom Venus'
Subject: RE: RO 318 SWI Report Due Date

Hello Tom, 
 
Based on the circumstances outlined in your e-mail correspondence, your request for a report submittal request is 
acceptable. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
 
From: Tom Venus [mailto:tvenus@broadbentinc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 02, 2009 10:30 AM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: RO 318 SWI Report Due Date 
 
Hello Paresh, 
 
This email is in response to your letter from ACEH dated 4/8/2009 regarding former BP Station #11266 at 1541 Park 
Street, Alameda, California (ACEH Case #RO0000318).  Specifically this email requests an extension of the 7/7/2009 due 
date for submittal of the Soil & Ground-Water Investigation Report containing source area verification sampling results. 
 
Stratus Environmental Inc. (Stratus) completed hand-auger boring investigation activities onsite on 6/10/2009.  BAI has 
not received the data package for this field work yet.  Stratus did begin preliminary activities preceding field work as soon 
as authorized by BAI, however as you may recall there was a delay concerning whether a boring could be attempted in 
the area around former sample C-1.  In addition, since the site had never been properly surveyed to NAD’83/NAVD’88, a 
new site survey was commissioned.  However we have since learned from Stratus that Wood Rodgers Inc. is redoing the 
survey due to found errors in their work. BAI anticipates receipt of the hand-auger boring investigation field work data 
package and new survey data package from Stratus within the next week or so.  In addition, the existing monitoring wells 
associated with the Site were re-sampled on 6/25/2009 in accordance with your 4/8/2009 directive letter.  We have not 
received the data package for this field work yet but anticipate it within the next week or so.   
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Due to the above justifiable reasons, BAI proposes combining the hand-auger boring Soil & Ground-Water Investigation 
Report with the one-time 2Q09 Ground-Water Monitoring Report and submitting them as one combined report by no later 
than 8/7/2009. This would be within the timeline originally requested in your 4/8/2009 letter for the 2Q09 Ground-Water 
Monitoring Report, specifically within 45-days following sample collection.  During our telephone conversation yesterday 
you seemed receptive to this extension request. 
 
The favor of a written email reply approving this extension request for the report(s) to 8/7/2009 would be greatly 
appreciated. 
 

Tom Venus, PE 
Senior Engineer 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 

  

1324 Mangrove Ave.#212 ● Chico, CA 95926 
phone (530) 566-1400 ● fax (530) 566-1401 
tvenus@broadbentinc.com 
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